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Public Hearings for the Commission of Inquiry 

on Hormone Receptor Testing Set to Begin 
 
Public hearings for the Commission of Inquiry, which were expected to 
begin in February, will commence Tuesday, March 18th, 2008.  

 
Commission Co-Counsel and staff continue to prepare for the hearings.  
This includes interviewing or re-interviewing potential witnesses who, 
prior to the decision of the Supreme Court of Newfoundland and 
Labrador on February 14th, 2008, were not in a position to discuss the 
content of certain reports.    
 
A list of witnesses to be called to testify in the first week will be posted to 
the Commission’s website the week prior to March 18th, 2008.  Each 
week thereafter a list of witnesses for the following week will be posted.  
The website address is www.cihrt.nl.ca. 
 
The hearings will start each day at 9:30 a.m. and will be held at 50 
Tiffany Lane, St. John’s.  The hearings are open to the public and will 
also be webcast via the Commission website.   
 
Please note the media protocol and the scent free policy listed on the 
Commission’s website. 
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All media inquiries should be directed to Pilot Communications. 
For further information, please contact Marilyn Butland at: 
709-753-0794 ext. 23, 709-727-3171 or by email at 
mbutland@pilotcom.ca. 
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